
 

 

 

 

Hello, 

I'm Gülcin from Turkey. 

I was volunteer in Kindergruppe Farbklecks 

from October 2022 to July 2022 in Vienna. 

 

Firstly, I want to talk about Vienna.  

Vienna is the most beautiful city I have ever 

seen. When I travel in Vienna I always feel like 

I am in an open air museum. With great 

buildings, streets,parks… I will miss this city a 

lot. 

 

 

 

Secondly, I want to talk about Kindergruppe Farbklecks. 

I felt so lucky and enjoyed a lot during my project period. 

My colleagues were excellent. They helped me every 

step of the way. I learned a lot from them. Thanks to 

them and my mentor, I never felt alone during my 

project. And the kids... I'm sure I learn new things from 

them every day. They were perfect. While they were 

discovering new things and nature, I was happy with 

them. 

 

 

 

 

Finally, I would like to mention other volunteers in Vienna. I know we shared the same feeling 

during this time. We support each other every time. I am very lucky to know them. 

 

It was the best experience for me. I'm grateful to everyone who made it possible for me to 

have this amazing experience this year. 


